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Dear Students & Staff, 

Date 

A LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

Iexpress my heartfelt gratitude to all the students and staff of 
the College for extending unprecedented support and coordination, 
directly or indirectly, in making the celebration of "World Earth 
Day-2024" a grand success. The handholding support and training 
given to the students to develop practical skill in manoeuvring & 

watering of plants, provisioning of food plaza, managing drinking 
water points, shower points for birds & bees & making campus 
plastic free, hosting ORS Points for students and staff as the 

mercury on rise was exceptional and praiseworthy. 

The presentations made by the student speakers on the topic 
"Planet Vs Plastic" were exceptionally brilliant. The message of 
which reached all over the country and response was positive. The 
novelty of the programme was active involvement 

participation of students and teachers of all streams and the 
element of manual work in the programme. 

I appreciate the students and staff for their collective efforts 
and enthusiasm for creation of a greener, cleaner, healthier and 
safer environment in the College campus. 

I with this of the commitment of the students and staff will soon 
percolate beyond a single day observation and become their 
lifelong practice and celebration. 

I wish you all a Healthy Life in a Healthy Planet. 

BETTER ENVIRONMENT, BETTER TOMORROW 

ast4oy Principal 
MPC (Auto) College, Takatpur, Baripada 
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